COUNTY OF EL DORADO

330 Fair Lane Placerville, CA 95667 (530) 621-5390 (530) 622-3645 Fax

SUZANNE ALLEN DE SANCHEZ Clerk of the Board



BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

JOHN R. KNIGHT
District I
RAY NUTTING
District II
JAMES R. SWEENEY
District III
RON BRIGGS
District IV
NORMA SANTIAGO
District V

September 28, 2010

The Honorable Arnold Schwarzenegger Governor, State of California State Capitol Building Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: Support for Immediate Budget Action

Dear Governor:

On behalf of the hundreds of affected families in the County of El Dorado, the Board of Supervisors for the County of El Dorado asks that you immediately vote for a California budget that keeps families working, creates and maintains jobs, provides a strong safety net for working families and children, contributes to an economic turnaround, and goes after targeted revenue solutions at the state and federal level.

The Board of Supervisors understands that there are no easy choices; however, we cannot continue to put working families, education and children in harm's way.

The budget impasse and impacts have already devastated our nonprofit agencies and low income families. Please take proactive action and help us keep our families working and their children in good care.

Thank you, Governor Schwarzenegger, for your immediate attention to this request.

Sincerely,

Raymond J. Nutting, Vice Chair

Board of Supervisors

Cc: Assemblymember Ted Gaines
Assemblymember Alyson Huber